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MEMORANDUM 

 

To:  Members of the Board of Education  

 

From:  Jack R. Smith, Superintendent of Schools  

 

Subject:  Bethesda-Chevy Chase High School Parking Capacity (07-29-19-03-A) 

 

 

During the Charles W. Woodward High School Reopening Update discussion, Board members 

requested the following information:  

 

Question 

 

Ms. Silvestre requested information regarding the number of parking slots at Bethesda-Chevy 

Chase High School. How many are available in the parking structure that was created? How many 

surface parking spaces are available? 

 

Response  

 

The Bethesda-Chevy Chase High School addition project included the construction of an elevated 

tennis deck as a strategy to maintain the required number of tennis courts and to increase  

the amount of surface parking on the school site. The elevated tennis structure provides  

the school with 6 regulation size tennis courts and associated spectator areas, while allowing  

for 137 parking spaces on the surface below. In total, this 2,400 student capacity school now has 

314 parking spaces to serve staff and students. Parking capacity now is increased by 56 spaces 

more than the previous parking configuration. 

 

If you have any questions please contact Dr. Andrew M. Zuckerman, chief operating officer,  

at 240-740-3050. 

 

JRS:AMZ:sro 

 

Copy to: 

   Dr. McKnight  Ms. Diamond   

   Dr. Navarro   Mr. Turner   

   Dr. Statham   Mr. Adams   

   Dr. Zuckerman  Mr. Song 

   Mr. Civin   Ms. Webb 

   Dr. Johnson 


